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Ward, Caroline 

From: Christopher Hill [christopher.hill@hotmail.co.uk] 
Sent: 15 February 2010 20:52 
To: Planning and Public protection 
Subject: Tree work at 53 Fitzroy Park N6 and 24 Oakeshott Avenue N6 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Green 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Please consider the following tree work: 

RE: 24 Oakeshott Avenue N6 6NS 
IT 

Rear Garden: 
I x Cherry: Crown reduce by 20% and crown thin by ~5% 
Contact details for access to view tree: Mr Katz 020 8340 8829 

53 Fitzroy Park: 

Right hand side of house if looking from road 

Tree work from left to right: 

T1 Sycamore Crown reduce by 30% (nearest house) 
T2: Sycamore: Fell to ground level 

T3: Sycamore: Fell to ground level 

T4:Sycamore: Crown reduce by 30% 

No accesss is required 

Best regards,, 
Christopher Hill 
Woodland Tree Surgery Ltd 
64 Muswell Road 
Muswell Hill 
London 
NIO 2BE 
020 8883 0803 
07733442017 
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